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Broadway Bridge to reopen Thursday, September 7  
Routes 3, 7 & 93 resume regular service; Route 17 remains on detour 

 

Effective 6 a.m. Thursday, September 7, 2023, two lanes of traffic will open on the Broadway Bridge, and 
buses for routes 3, 7, and 93 will resume their regular routes. Route 17 buses will continue to detour through 
October 31, 2023, due to closures along 11th Avenue. 
 
Please plan to board buses at stops before and after the detours.  Buses will pick up and drop off 
passengers at any designated bus stops provided safe operations are maintained. Please refer to the Transit 
App on your mobile device for more detour information.  
 
17 12th Avenue South – From downtown: Buses will detour from Central and will resume the regular route 
on 12th Avenue South at South Street. To downtown: Buses will detour on South Street at 12th Avenue South 
to Central. 
 
For more information, please call Customer Care at 615-862-5950 weekdays from 6:30 a.m. to 8 p.m., 
Saturdays from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. and Sundays from 10:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ADA Coordinator: 615-862-5950 


